
Report of the Sustainable Transport and Utilities Committee to the Council meeting of 26 August 2004 

14. BATH STREET - P120 PARKING RESTRICTION 
 
 The Committee received a report seeking approval to install a P120 parking restriction in Bath Street 

near its intersection with Durham Street as a consequence of a request from an adjacent commercial 
business.  The report noted that no short-term parking was available in this location. 

 
 The Committee resolved that the parking of vehicles be restricted to a maximum period of 

120 minutes on the south side of Bath Street commencing at a point 10 metres from its intersection 
with Durham Street and extending in an easterly direction for a distance of 21 metres. 

 
 

Please Note
Please refer to the Council's Minutes for the decision


